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ERONGO REGIONAL COUNCIL :-ti

- PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

POSTPONEMENT OF WLOTZKASBAKEN
j CLOSED BID SALE OF 18 JUNE 2021

In pursuance to the recent development and the escalation in the spread
of SARS-CoV-2, and increasing COVID-19 cases and deaths in the
Region, the Erongo Regional Council herewith announces the
postponement of Close Bid scheduled for 18™ June 2021 until further
notice.

Please take note that with the postponement and the issuing of a new
date, NO NEW REGISTRATION will be considered.

Please ensure that your original registration receipts are kept in a safe
place.

New date will be communicated to All Registered Bidders.
We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.

For further enquiries please contact:
Ms D van Rensburg(NCRTP)
Town and Regional Planner

Tel: (064) 4105721

Email: dimari@erongorc.gov.na
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Ms. L. Habatts Bpeses: "y
Chief Regional Officer

15 June 2021




